
 

KS2 Performance

March
Tues 19th   Year 5 Swimming
Tues 26th   Year 5 Swimming
Tues 26th   KS2 (Year3 & 4) Performance
Wed 27th  KS2 (Year3 & 4) Performances
Thurs 28th  Last day of term

Fri 29th Mar - Fri 12th April Easter
Holidays

April
Mon 15th INSET Day
Tues 16th First day back
Tues 16th   FS Zoo Lab Visit
Fri 19th      Yr 1 trip to Croxton Park Farm
Mon 22nd - Wed 24th    Yr 3 Burwell Trip

Newsletter

Welcome

Diary Dates

15th March 2024

Mrs McMurray, Mr Emery & The
Jeavons Wood Team 

KS2 (Year 3 & 4) are excited about
their upcoming performance of
Olivia! Dates for the performances
are:
 
Tues 26th March - 5.30pm 
Wed 27th March - 1.30pm & 5.30pm

Tickets are now available to book via
School Cloud.

We will be posting regular
safeguarding information here. 

This week our Safeguarding Spotlight
is child sexual exploitation. We have
attached some information from the
NSPCC, please do take a look.

Please follow the link to learn more
about CSE: Child Sexual Exploitation &
How to Keep Your Child Safe | NSPCC

If you would like further support please
contact Mrs. Hubbard. 

Safeguarding 

We have had an exciting week with
Year 1 enjoying a visit from Little
City, the addition of some tyres in
the playground, and the stage going
up in the hall ready for the KS2
Production.

A huge thank you to AG Motors for
donating tyres to us for outdoor play!
We hope the children enjoy playing
with them!

Tyre Fun

Congratulations Emika and Kubrick
for your entries to the Cambridge
Area  Young Artists Competition
(CAYAC). We are happy to announce
that Emika has won the Year 5/6
award and Kubrick has received the
Chair of Judges award that recognises
his talent. Many schools have entered
across Cambridgeshire and
Peterborough so therefore we are
incredibly proud. Well done!

Congratulations!

Year 1 had a wonderful time in Little
City, role playing at different jobs and
trying different industries. We
especially loved being police officers,
we made lots of arrests!

Year 1 Little City Day

Signing In
Please remember that if you bring
your child in to school through the
office, for any reason, you must sign
them in using the sign-in pad.

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/what-is-child-abuse/types-of-abuse/child-sexual-exploitation/#what
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/what-is-child-abuse/types-of-abuse/child-sexual-exploitation/#what

